MARATHON TOWNSHIP QUARTERLY

PLANNING COMMISSION

Minutes April 3, 2023

Tom Greyerbiehl, Chair Sheila Dennis

Sandi Glesenkamp, Secretary Rosalee Perdue

Smokey Meinecke Terry Miner

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 by Chairman, Tom Greyerbeihl. Roll call was taken showing all
present. Guests included Dennis HoganRick Dida, Bill Sickner, Helen and Willis Clark, Carol Winn and

Mark Winn.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

A motion was made by Perdue with support by Dennis to approve the agenda. All votes aye, motion
carried.

A motion was made by Dennis with support by Perdue to approve the minutes of March 13, 2023. All
votes aye, motion carried.

Public Comment: Concerns were expressed by some audience members regarding solar energy as well
as some suggestions to consider.

New Business Discussion took place about developing a solar energy ordinance. Chairman Greyerbeihl

has been in contact with several people involved with such an ordinance and offered to call Rowe
engineering as our attorney advised and to see how much they would charge as well as a time line for

developing such an ordinance.

Supervisor Hogan said the Township Board will be considering placing a moratorium on Solar Energy to
allow the PC to come up with an ordinance that best fits our needs. The Pc will table this matter until we

get a date from Rowe.
Old Business: Review of the special land uses and their status was presented

A motion was made by Dennis with support by Miner to adjourn. All votes Aye, motion carried. Meeting

was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.
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Approved Tom Greyerbeihl

Submitted by Sandi Glesenkamp



